
Authority: Urban Comparator:
Bath & North East Somerset

Cornwall Exemplifications Data

Pre Damping Post Damping Pre Damping Post Damping Difference
Additional Funding 4.72% 1.15% 2012/13 Funding 213,555,463  200,451,909  

Cheshire EastDamping Loss 3.57% Impact of Rural Services Adjustment 10,077,434    2,305,502      -77%
Cheshire West & Chester 2012/13 Funding with Adjustment 223,632,896  202,757,411  
Cornwall
Durham

East Riding of Yorkshire

Herefordshire
Isle of Wight

North Lincolnshire
North Somerset

Northumberland

Rutland

Shropshire

Wiltshire

Pre Damping Post Damping
2012/13 Funding per Head391.03           367.04           
Additional Funding per Head18.45             4.22               

2012/13 After Rural Technical Changes (Pre Damping)After Rural Technical Changes (Post Damping)

Cornwall £367.04 £409.49 £371.26
Gap -£29.41 -£5.89 -£21.86
Plymouth £396.45 £415.37 £393.12

Percentage change arising from Rural 
Services Adjustment 4.72%

Cornwall

Comparison of Impact of Technical Changes - Cornwall v Plymouth

1.15%

Plymouth

Analysis of Rural Services Technical Adjustments Exemplifications in DCLG Business Rates Localisation Consultation

As shown above, the damping block significantly reduces the gains arising from 
the rural services technical adjustment. After damping the gap in funding 
between Plymouth and Cornwall increases to £21.86 per head.

The pre-damping impact for Cornwall is a funding gain of £18.45 per head. For 
this reason, we feel that it is important that Cornwall supports the rural services 
technical adjustment in the consultation.

Impact of the changes attributable to Rural Services Technical Adjustments on Funding - Comparison with Nearest Urban Authority - post damping

The graph and table show that Cornwall would have had a pre-damping 4.72% 
increase in funding if the rural services adjustment had been implemented in 
2012/13. However, damping would have reduced that gain arising from the 
rural service technical adjustment to 1.15%. Consequently, damping reduces 
the impact of the rural services technical adjustment by 77% for Cornwall.

The impact of the positive rural services technical adjustment and the 
subsequent negative impact of damping can be seen in this graph.

However, the post-damping impact for Cornwall is a much reduced funding gain 
of £4.22 per head. For this reason, SPARSE Rural have called on the 
Government to find a way of ensuring that a greater proportion of the pre-
damping gains arising from the rural services technical adjustment are realised 
as cash funding.

Prior to damping, the gains attributable to the rural services technical 
adjustment would have resulted in a closing of the gap between Plymouth and 
Cornwall to £5.89 per head. This is a significant improvement for rural areas 
and SPARSE Rural has welcomed the changes in the recent Business Rates 
consultation.

Impact of the changes attributable to Rural Services Technical Adjustments on Funding - Pre and Post Damping

In 2012/13, Cornwall received £29.41 less funding per head than Plymouth.

Changes to funding attributable to Rural Services Technical Adjustments - Pre and Post Damping
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